September 1, 2015
To the parent(s) of  _______________________________,

Congratulations on your child being selected as a part of Blackwell’s Welcome Team!  This is a great honor!  Students were chosen by their teachers based on the characteristics of them being friendly and responsible.

The Welcome Team will serve as greeters/helpers to new students arriving to Blackwell.  Your child will have the following responsibilities:

1. Placing a special welcome card on the new student’s desk

2. Going to the office to greet the new student and walking him/her to the classroom

3. Providing the new student with general information about Blackwell and classroom routines

4. At a convenient time, taking the new student on a tour of Blackwell

5. Serving as a special “buddy” to the new student at lunch, recess, and in the classroom

Congratulations on your child being chosen for this exciting program.  If you have any questions about this opportunity, please call Ms. King or Mrs. Scepaniak at (678) 494-7603.

Sincerely,

Ms. King and Mrs. Scepaniak
School Counselors
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